Holy Spirit Polish National Catholic Church

Father Rafal Dadello will be celebrating Holy Mass on Sunday January 3 at 11.00 a.m.
All are welcome to attend.

Sunday is the Solemnity of the Holy Family

The first reading will be from the book of Sirach 3:2-6.12-14 (He who fears the Lord
honors his parents)

The second reading is from the Letter of Paul to the Colossians 3:12-21 (Concerning the
Christian life in the world)

The Holy Gospel is from Luke 2:41-52 (Jesus’ parents found him in the temple, sitting
among the doctors, listening to them)

Coffee Hour will follow Holy Mass and will be sposored by: Nellie and Jennifer Crandall

The PNCC was organized in Scranton, PA in 1897. The denomination has over 25,000
members in North America. The church in Little Falls belongs to the Mohawk Valley
Senioratte district which also includes churches in Latham, Schenectady, Amsterdam,
New York Mills, Rome and Schenectady. More information about the PNCC can be

obtained by calling Fr. Dadello, also visiting WWW.PNCC.ORG or
WWW.HOLYSPIRITPNCC.ORG

The parish committee is asking anyone who has had a relationship with the Holy Spirit
PNCC to send photos and/or stories that will help tell the history of the parish. We also
are gathering Polish food recipes. We hope to compile these into a book and create
something that will be cherished for generations to come. We also plan on posting some
of the photos on our new church website, www.holyspiritpncc.org Please send your items
to Fr. Dadello, at 618 E. Gansevoort St. Little Falls, NY 13365. You can be assured that
we will promptly return any originals. If you have access to a computer and a scanner
you can e-mail the photos to rev.dadello@hotmail.com.

Anyone needing a ride to Holy Mass can call Karen Filipski at (315) 823—4152 or John
Rogers at (315) 429-9314.



